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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETING  

SOUTHERN JOINT REGIONAL PLANNING PANEL 

 
The Panel was to meet to determine the following development 
application on Wednesday 30 August 2017: 

 2016STH037 – Wollongong – DA-2016/1719 
38 Atchison Street, WOLLONGONG  
Mixed use development - ground and mezzanine level 
commercial units with 92 residential apartments over 2 
basement car parking levels 

 
This notice is to advise that this meeting for Wollongong City Council 
has been cancelled.  
 
Council is waiting on additional information regarding this development 
application. Once this information has been provided and assessed, a 
new public meeting will be scheduled. At this time, you will be notified 
and the relevant documents will be made available on the Planning 
Panels website www.planningpanels.nsw.gov.au at least seven days 
before the meeting. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Planning Panels 
Secretariat on 02 8217 2060. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Megan Parker 
Project Officer 
 


